I demand that there be significant reforms to the Toronto Police. The police are not suited to deal with all types of calls, and this so often results in violence, discrimination, and mistreatment towards Black people and other racially and socio-economically marginalized people. The budget for the police needs to be reprioritized towards community-based alternatives and invested into communities instead. People’s lives and well-being are directly tied to the decisions you make on these topics. 
In addition to defunding the police and ensuring significant reforms take place, there needs to be accountability for the police officers who have already harmed people, and there need to be public, transparent and independent inquiries for future cases. 
Alternatives are possible, and leadership needs to actively make these changes. 
